May
Bookbeat  							Froid Public Library

As of this time the inner library doors will remain locked. However, I am still here during regular library hours (11-5 Tues -Thurs). If you wish to check out a book or books call me during regular library hours and I will leave the books in the entryway in a sack with your name on it. The entry will be open so you can drop off or pick up books or grab books from the free cart if you wish. Please only one person in the entry at a time. 

If you want to see if we have a certain book you can go to mtsc.ent.sirsi.net and put a title in the search box then click “find in my library”. Look through the list to see if Froid has it. Or you can just ask me when you call and I’ll look it up. 
The wireless will still be available but you will have to park and access it from your vehicle. 
Another good option is to go to MontanaLibrary2Go and download a book to your kindle, phone etc. You will be given an opportunity to add the Libby app to your phone. This is really easy to do and very user friendly. You’ll need your library card number. If you don’t have it you can call and I’ll look it up for you. 
I do have some Hopa Mountain books for preschoolers and early grades. If you wish to have one of these free books give me a call and I’ll tell you what I have and put it in the entry.
If it is decided that we can open up more and we can “sort of” go back to “normal” the changes I’m looking at are: only computers 1 and 3 will be available, I will continue to wipe down books and other surfaces in the library and leave the books on a cart over the weekend before shelving, social distancing while using the library will be mandatory, any other suggestions from the governor and/or county commissioners will be followed and of course if you are not feeling well please refrain from visiting the library.
Thank you to everyone for your patience, we will get through this if we take care of each other



